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Those attending the meeting for Ameren Missouri included: President and CEO Warner 
Baxter, Vice President of Regulatory and Legislative Affairs Warren Wood, Director and 
Assistant General Counsel Tom Byrne and State Regulatory Liaison Gaye Suggett. 
 
Those attending from the Missouri Public Service Commission included: Chairman 
Robert Kenney and Commission Advisor Goldie Tompkin. 
 
Attending from the Office of Public Counsel: Deputy Counsel Marc Poston 
 
Warner Baxter thanked the Chairman for his time. He said April and May were busy 
times for storm activity with three major events.  He said we continue to learn from each 
event, and continue to improve our communications.  Social media has proven to be a 
useful tool. 
 
Mr. Wood gave an update on Ameren Missouri’s newest energy efficiency programs 
which began January 2, 2013.  He said we have worked with customers to save over 
100,000 MWh of energy through June 2013, and have created $35M in Net Shared 
Benefits.  He gave everyone a copy of a brochure that customers receive. 
 
Mr. Baxter said the President’s recent push on climate continues to impact the Midwest, 
and the policies shaped over the next 5 to 6 years will be very important.   
 
Mr. Baxter said Westinghouse submitted the application for the next round of funding for 
Small Modular Reactors (SMRs).  Ameren Missouri and the Missouri Electric Alliance 
continue to work with Westinghouse.  A decision is expected this fall. 
 
Mr. Baxter said he appreciated the time and effort the PSC spent working on information 
regarding aging infrastructure.   
 
The Chairman said his priorities are to litigate cases with excellence and integrity, and to 
have an effective communication and media plan.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


